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Newsletter 26                                                                                            Tuesday, 19th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope that this newsletter finds you and your families well. This week’s newsletter is coming out earlier than normal 
because of the Y6 Residential at Osmington Bay. 
 

Red Nose Day – Comic Relief 
It was great to see so many children dress in red on Red Nose Day. Many thanks to everyone for your generous 
donations – we raised a total of £100. 
 
Non-school Uniform Day – Friday 22nd March 
This Friday is also a non-school uniform day as we would like children to bring in chocolate or a bottle for the Easter 
Bingo Tombola. I am very grateful for the huge number of generous donations (for prizes) that we have already received 
for our Easter Bingo Evening from parents, staff, governors and a number of local businesses. Many thanks to PTA Chairs 
Mr Whittle, Mrs Giles and the other PTA members for putting so much time into planning this event. 
 
Spotlight on the Curriculum – History & Art – Designing a new Salisbury Giant – Willow Class Y4 
Many thanks to Alice Madicott (Education Liaison Officer at the Salisbury Museum) for leading an exciting History/Art 
project with our Year 4 pupils. As you can see they are really enjoying designing a new version of the Salisbury Giant. 
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Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section - https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – March 2024 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery.  
 

 

Woodlands Easter Bingo 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 

Doors open 6.00pm – eyes down 6.30pm 

For prizes for the winning lines we need donations for the following hampers – please bring what you can of 

any category to your child’s class.  There will be a prize for the class who bring the most items (numbers of 

pupils in class will be taken into account!). 

Spotlight on the Curriculum – Reading Y4 Book Review  

This week’s book review comes from Year 4. Isabelle has chosen to review Paige the Pantomime Fairy. Many thanks to 

Isabelle for giving up her time to write this excellent book report complete with illustrations.  

 

 

 

https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
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Spotlight on the Curriculum – Art – Y6 Self Portraits in the style of Frieda Kahlo 
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Dates for the Diary 

Year 6 Residential – Osmington Bay 

 

Wednesday 20th – Friday 22nd March  all day 

Non-School Uniform Day – bring in 
chocolate or a bottle for the Easter 
Bingo Tombola 

 

Friday 22nd March all day 

Easter Bingo Evening 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 27th March 6.00pm doors open 6.30pm Start 

Last day of Term 4 Thursday 28th March 3.00pm finish 

Easter Holiday Friday 29th March – Sunday 14th April  

First day of Term 5 Monday 15th April  

Y5 Mini Police Session 

 

Wednesday 17th April 1.20pm-3.00pm 

Final Session of Running Club 

 

Monday 13th May 3.00pm-3.45pm 

Salisbury Schools’ Mini Marathon Saturday 18th May 9.30pm-12.30pm 

Y5 Mini Police Session 

 

Wednesday 5th June 1.20pm-3.00pm 

 
Kind regards, 
M Kitley 

 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 


